
Merrylands News 
Friday 3rd November 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Ben from Superstar Sports will be leaving Merrylands and is currently in 
the process of handing over to our new coach who has been teaching 
the children alongside Ben. We look forward to working with …and wel-
come him to Merrylands.  

It has been a productive week in terms of the new build that is ena-
bling us to see the return of our year 5 and 6 pupils. This will continue 
to progress as work on the toilet block and site preparation for the ad-
ditional four classrooms continues.  

Despite the heavy rain yesterday, that caused flooding, the site team 
have manged to ensure that the build will open on Monday and will 
continue to work on site for the remainder of the weekend.   

Thank you to our school community. We know there are a number of 
emails that are having to be sent out but we are having to work on a 
week to week and day to day basis at the moment to keep the school 
operating.  Please keep checking your Parent Mails for further updates. 
Details about Monday will be sent out later today.  

Wishing you all a lovely weekend and we shall see you all on Monday. 

Mrs Robinson  

 

Autumn Term at Merrylands Primary School 

Acorn Class: Ruby T 

Sunflower: Henry H 

Daisy Class: Isla P 

Daffodil Class: Charlie M 

Ladybird Class: Holly R 

Dragonfly Class: Caleb J 

Butterfly Class: Cillian D 

Sycamore Class: Alexa D 

Oak Class: Albert A 

Maple Class: Ava B 

Lake Class: Elizabeth A 

Ocean Class: Sophie G 

River Class: George D 

Amazon Class: Sienna W 

Snowdonia Class: Millie W 

Eagle Class: Elsie W 

Falcon Class: Pippa F 

Adventurer Class: Mahmoud D 

Explorer Class: Harriet W 

Star of the Week 

Attendance 
School Attendance Target:  97.00% 

This week’s Attendance:  94.18% 

Remember….   If your child is absent, a call must be made to the School Office EVERY school day 

that your child is absent and must be reported by phone 01268 417893, via email ad-

min@merrylands-pri.essex.sch.uk or ParentMail.  Please do not send a message via Seesaw or 

Tapestry. 



 

Upcoming Events 

11.11.23 - Armistice Day - Poppies will be on sale from 07.09.23 

from child’s classroom  

w/b 13.11.23 - Anti-Bullying Week 

15.11.23 - Trust Maths Challenge 

17.11.23 - Children In Need - Yellow and Pudsey non-uniform 

(cash donations) 

23/24.11.23 - Individual and Sibling Photographs - More details 

to follow 

08.12.23 - Nursery Carol Singing (10:45am - 11:30am & 2:15pm 

- 3:00pm) 

11.12.23 - Flu Vaccination - Consent Forms to be sent  

12.12.23 - Reception Christmas Performance Sunflower Class 

(2:30pm-3:00pm). Limited to 1 parent/carer per pupil due to ca-

pacity - More details to follow. 

13.12.23 - Year 2 Singing at Eastgate (10:00am-11:00am) 

Parent/Carer invited to watch - raising money for St Luke’s Hos-

pice 

13.12.23 - Reception Christmas Performance  Daisy Class  

(2:30pm-3:00pm). Limited to 1 parent/carer per pupil due to ca-

pacity - More details to follow. 

14.12.23 - Reception Christmas Performance Daffodil Class 

(2:30pm-3:00pm). Limited to 1 parent/carer per pupil due to ca-

pacity - More details to follow. 

15.12.23 - Christmas Dinner and Jumper Day 

15.12.23 - Year 1 and Years 3-6 Christmas singing videos sent 

home to families through Tapestry/Seesaw 

18.12.23 - Year 6 Parent/Carer drop in (3:30pm - 4:15pm) 

More details to follow 

21.12.23 - 03.01.24 - Christmas Holidays 

04.01.24 - Children return to School. 

 

Did you know?  

Over 1 million Earths could fit 

inside the Sun. 

 

In Reception Daffodil class recom-
mend  reading  'Owl Babies by Martin Waddell  
and illustrated by Patrick Benson. 

They enjoyed the book because they liked the 

pictures of the cute owls and liked that they 

lived in a hole in a tree. 

Charlie: ‘I like Percy because he sits on the 

tree trunk with his brother and sister.’ 

Jacob: ‘I like the book because their mummy 

comes back to them’ 

Allison: ‘I like the book because mummy goes 
shopping for food to feed her babies so they 
are not hungry’.  

 

IMPORTANT 

Due to the current situation, children 

will have limited access around 

school. Children will not have access 

to the playgrounds and will only be al-

lowed on the field at break and 

lunchtime. We ask that your child 

brings in a spare pair of shoes for out-

door play which will stay in school for 

the time being.  You may also wish to 

send them with a spare pair of socks. 



 

 

' A huge congratulations to Eva and Darcie in Butterfly Class who have received their Blue Peter 
Book Badge. To earn their badge, they had to share their love of books with Blue Peter and an-
swered questions. It's never too late to apply for yours... ' 

 

 
                                         

                                                                          
                                                                        
                                                                      
                                                      
                                                      
                                                                  
                                          
                                                               
 
                                                                                                        
                           

https://www.berlesduna.co.uk/information/vacancies/

